NITNC ZOOM MEETING MINUTES MAY 11, 2021 23 Participants

Terry Deno opened the meeting at 7:00 p.m.
The goats will be available to view in the MeadowGlen Park area from May 14-18,

Plans are underway for scheduling the Summer Concerts outside this summer at Prince of Peace Church.
More details will be available later.

The elections for our NITNC Council will be held at our June Zoom meeting on June 8.

Jeanine McKinney reported a balance of $7,084.53 remains in the account. The cost to purchase cloth
bags with the NITNC logo imprinted on the front was too expensive., so the Grant money we received
will be used towards funding the Summer Concert series. The plan is to distribute clear plastic
“Welcome Bags” containing information about the NITIC to new neighbors.

Mark Davies presented the Community Assembly report.

Office of Neighborhood Services (ONS) and Gonzaga will be providing the first Leadership Training
Program on June 29th at 6:00 PM via Zoom. The training is open to all neighborhood council officers
and anyone who is interested in becomming active in their neighborhood council. This is the first of
many Leadership Training sessions funded by a grant from City Council.

The was a recent compromise to the Neighborhood Clean-Up Program for the period of Sept thru Nov
that will allow 9 neighborhoods to have curb side pickup and 6 neighborhoods to have roll off service.

The parks department presented their 6 year parks plan. The 2 most requested parks services are
outdoor activities (Walking, Hiking, Jogging ) and water services i.e. pools and splash pads. There will be
a public comment period later this summer to allow input. Meadowglenn does have 77K for initial
planning for developement.

The City of Spokane is creating a Housing Action Plan to help increase housing options that meet the
needs of residents at all income levels. A Housing Action Plan defines strategies and actions that
promote greater housing diversity, affordability, and access to opportunity. The process approach is
data-driven and community-informed with a focus on equity built. For more information and to view
project materials, visit the Housing Action Plan project page:
https://my.spokanecity.org/housing/spokane-housing-action-plan/Public .

Candace Mumm gave a City Council Up-date. The Council has been requesting funding to develop the
MeadowGlen Park area off North Indian Trail Rd. at Bedford. It was finally approved for $77,000.

River Front Park will be hosting Concerts this summer.

The Mobile Speed Feedback signs are now in place on Indian Trail. Results to be available later.



Officer Keith Cler reported a decrease in calls this past month. There has been some plywood stollen
from construction sites and 4 vehicle prowlings.

Annica Eagle spoke about the Neighborhood Clean Up. The Disposal Passes cover up to $25. They can
be used from May to October. They can be requested on line or call 311.

The time for Neighborhood Town Halls is approaching. Indian Trail Neighborhood will wait to present
until next year.

Ashley Schultz (Act 2 Program Coordinator) spoke about the SCC/Act 2 Program that offers classes at a
reasonable cost for Seniors. Classes are being held on line now because of the Covid restrictions.

Karen Kearney and Christopher Savage ( 2 candidates for the District 3 City Council position being
vacated by Candace Mumm), introduced themselves and spoke about their qualifications and the issues
that they would like to see addressed by the city

Terry closed the meeting at 8:25p.m.



